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Dear Staff and Students 

In light of the deteriorating situation regarding the COVID-19 infections in Hong Kong, the 

Government announced further social distancing measures yesterday (27 July 2020) to curb the 

further spread of the virus in the city. 

 To protect the health and safety of staff and students, Senior Management has decided to 

implement the following measures and restrictions with immediate effect: 

 (a)   All canteens and food kiosks on campus and in the hostels will stop providing dine-in services 

and will provide only take-out services. 

 (b)   Group gatherings in the public areas of campus and hostels, both indoor and outdoor, will be 

restricted to TWO persons. 

You are reminded that you should wear a face mask in the public areas of campus and hostels, both 

indoor and outdoor.  All other precautionary and social distancing measures as announced in 

previous notices will continue to be in force. 

Please stay vigilant during this trying period. Take care! 

 

Andy Tong 

Chair, Task Force on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus 

 


